
                             ALDEN SENIORS 

         

  

The next meeting is May 11 at 1:00 at the Senior Center.  At this meeting we will have 

as Guest Speaker School Superintendent Adam Stoltman to discuss the Budget.  

The meeting for May Birthdays will be May 25th at 1:00 at the Senior Center.                                                                       

 

Donna has put together a Spring dinner on May 16th at 4:00 at the Whistle Stop. The 

menu is: Chef salad, Breaded Pork Chops, Chicken Cordon Bleu, Mashed Potatoes, 

Gravy, Applesauce, Chocolate Mint Pie and Beverage. Price is $22.00. Call Donna at 

(716) 913-3177 for reservations. Please pay in advance.  

 

The Nomination of Officers will be held at our June 8th meeting. The Election of 

Officers will be voted on June 22nd. Please think to volunteer for one of the Offices. 

We will need a new Treasurer and Vice President. We have a lot of new members and 

want to hear from them. The Installation luncheon will be in July.  

 

Because we have many new members here is a review of our activities.  

 Bingo each Tuesday at 12:30pm Tops card given out.    

 Exercise on Wednesday at 10:15am.       

 Bowling is over for the season.        

 Meetings are held the Second and Fourth Wednesday of the Month, with the  

 second meeting the Birthday Celebration with cake and ice cream Starts at 1:00. 

 Several luncheons during the year, to be announced by Donna. 


